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Dream car 
encouragement 

awards
This week we found out that 
we had not one, not two, but 
three Bilby students receive 
encouragement awards for 

their submissions to the Toyota 
Dream Car STEM competition!

To meet the criteria for this 
national competition, students 

had to design a car with 
features that would assist them 

in their dream job.

Rubie-Rose, Brooklyn and Bryce 
received fabulous prize packs 

for their efforts and we are very 
proud of their achievement!

A sensational week in STEM!

Echidnas design 3D printed models
This week in their STEM session, Echidna students were honing their skills in creative design and computer literacy. 

Using our school laptops, they designed small free-standing model characters and, once completed, sent their 
design to the 3D printer. Each model takes 20-30 minutes to print.

CANTEEN IS NOW OPEN!



Welcome to Week 6! 
Yes, we are half way through the term and it has been 
fantastic to see our students engaging with their class 
peers and teachers. 

Parent-teacher interviews
Parent-teacher interviews are still occurring throughout 
this week and next week. If you have not already and 
would like to speak to your child’s teacher, please call the 
school office on (02) 6033 1606 or use the Class Dojo app 
to organise your parent-teacher interview. Please note 
that interviews will be conducted over the phone as we 
are not currently permitting parents to enter the school 
unless absolutely necessary.

The canteen is open again!
Our canteen is open once again and I’ll take this 
opportunity to remind you that orders can be made 
online via the QuickCliq website – simply create an 

account, link it to Corowa Public School and start 
ordering. 

Our wonderful canteen coordinator, Narelle, has created 
a delicious new menu for the winter months. This has 
been emailed to parents, but can also be accessed via 
the Skoolbag app, on our Facebook page, website and 
the back of this newsletter.

Lost property is filling up with jumpers
As the days get cooler and students begin wearing their 
winter uniform, I imagine that quite a few of you are 
wondering where you child’s jumper is. Spoiler alert: It’s 
probably in the lost property box. 

Unfortunately, it is difficult to return lost items when 
they aren’t labelled. Please ensure that all items of your 
child’s uniform are clearly labelled – this goes for drink 
bottles and pencil cases too. We also encourage parents 
to remind students that if they take their jumper off at 
school, pop it straight in their bags.
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Kangaroos work together in maths
Kangaroo students worked together in their maths session on Tuesday, spending their time learning about 

decimals. They also played fun maths games through the Matific program on our school ipads.

Kindergarten focus on literacy
How lucky are our Kindergarten students to have two wonderful teachers devoted to their education! Mr Shelley 
and Mrs Haigh are working together to teach our Kindergarten class and this week have been focusing on literacy. 

Students have been very dedicated to their work and are making fantastic improvements.

Students continue to make 
beds in local bedroom-
cleaning trend.
The bed-making trend that took Corowa by storm 
last week has continued. Local principal, Mrs Baily, 
is keeping her plans under wraps, but seems to be 
planning some kind of surprise for school students.

This reporter can confirm that Mrs Baily is still 
requesting that students make their beds every day 
and send a photo to the school of their great work.

With very little other information currently available, 
the mystery continues.

More news to follow as the story develops.
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New uniforms in STEM class
Stage 1 and Kindergarten have made some stylish new uniforms from newspaper in their STEM sessions this week!



www.facebook.com/corowapublicschool/
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Quokkas go into orbit
Quokka students developed their computer literacy skills in their library session this week by using Corowa Public 

School's Orbit website to manage their learning. Through the Orbit landing page, students can access activities 
and the Premier's Reading Challenge website, find out how many books they have borrowed and discover a whole 

range of useful learning tools.

Sugar Gliders practice 
directional language
The Sugar Glider class worked together in their Math 
session on Thursday to improve their directional 
language skills.

Students began by drawing a basic map and then 
wrote instructions on how to get from one end to the 
other. Fun ensued when they took in turns traversing 
each other's maps.
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